
 

 
 

 

 

YE Coordinator - Karl Vogelheim (812) 987-3600

  Oshkosh Blue Barn

 Ysabell, Jon Harris' 
    granddaughter, created

 and hand-painted a
chapter sign for

Chapter 384.
   In addition, Ysabell

 installed the new sign in
 front of the Blue Barn at

Oshkosh.
  Thanks Ysabell - Great job

 Don't forget that this Saturday is the Annual BAA Fly-In 
/ Cruise-In.  The event starts on Saturday morning at 
10:00am.  
 There will be NO breakfast this Saturday Morning
There will be a Friday evening gathering to set up for the 
Saturday event.  Please come and help get the airport 
ready for this fun event; all are welcome.  Let's have a 
great and safe Saturday.

 Hangar Door UpdatePresident – David Yegge   (810) 241-6328
Vice President – Jon Harris   (313) 909-3225

Trustee(s) at Large -

  Clint Ray  (810) 223-6819

Treasurer – Ron Stonewall  (810) 623-3427

  Greg Pawczuk  (248) 935-3185

 This project has somewhat stalled but progress is 
coming.  David Yegge is scheduling for a concrete 
pour of the apron on Saturday, August 19, 2023.
Thanks to David and Mark Luscome for prepping the 
pour by installing the steel re-bar pieces.

Secretary – David Hubbard  (734) 395-2395

CONTACT!
EAA Chapter 384, Brighton, MI

BRIGHTON SPORTPLANE ASSOCIATION
August 7, 2023

AROUND THE 
AIRPORT 45G

UPCOMING EVENTS

YOUR EAA CHAPTER OFFICERS

QThe next meeting of your EAA Chapter is this
     Wednesday, August 9, 2023 at 7:00pm.
     The meeting will be at the BAA House/terminal 
     building.  
QThe September 2023 meeting is scheduled for 
      Wednesday, September 13, 2023 at 7:00pm.
     



Upper Right - Jim Zantop & Mark Mox

Left - Greg Pawczuk

Many Brighton folks in the Warbird Security Team this 
year at Oskosh.

STINSON 10A RESTORATION UPDATE
 Work resumed on the Stinson on Friday, August 4.  The drag and anti-drag wires have been removed, labeled and stored.  
The wing ribs have had all attachment screws removed and dissassembly has begun.  Work will continue on Friday morning, 
August 11, 2023.  Jim Zantop has seccured a source to mill/router down the new spar to it's final size.  Thanks to Jim Zantop, 
Greg Pawczuk, Mark Mox and David Hubbard for their efforts last Friday.  Work continues every Friday morning from 9:00am 
till 12:00 noon.   Feel free to "jump-In" on the project if you are available. 

Upper Left - Drag & Anti-Drag wires removed.



  

 

 


